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Task/Expectation: 
 
Thank you for supporting your child with the recent homework task to begin our 
new geography topic on mountains – we have certainly learning lots of new 
information this year! 
 
We enjoyed a tennis coaching session on Wednesday morning over on the 
tennis courts. The children loved the activities and there was some impressive 
skill on show. Quite a few children seem keen to join the lunchtime coaching 
sessions that are available through school. We also have a visit to the 
Nottingham tennis centre planned for next half term where the children will be 
able to take part in lots of fun activities. All of this links in very nicely with the 
recent work we have completed about the history of tennis. 
 
We cannot believe that half term is already here, the children have continued 
to work hard and are beginning to get excited about our forthcoming visit to 
Dukes Barn. Thank you for returning the consent and medical forms – we have 
almost everybody’s in school now. Please let us know if you have mislaid your 
forms from the information pack – we can send replacements home with your 
child. 
 
We spoke to all Year 3 children about the residential this week so that they 
know what to expect. We also looked at some photographs of the different 
activities. 
Just to remind you once again that times tables tests now take place on 
Thursdays with new sheets returned the following day. Spelling tests will now 
take place every Monday, with new lists handed out on Tuesdays. These 
changes are now in place until the end of the school year. 
 
The children were delighted to learn that we will not be setting any homework 
over the half term break but we would suggest that they keep their reading, 
spellings and times tables ticking over. 
 
Outdoor lacrosse sessions will continue as normal on Wednesday afternoons 
after half term so children will require the appropriate kit, footwear and a drink 
bottle for this.  
 
 
Thank you! 
 

 


